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CITY OF CORCORAN
NAPA GRAND OPENING
QUORUM NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Corcoran City Council Members may occur
through invitation to attend the NAPA Store Grand Opening on Saturday, June 10,
2023, from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm at NAPA Auto Parts Store, 19905 75t Avenue North,
Corcoran, Minnesota.

“Michelle Friedrich — City Clerk

Dated: May 9, 2023

Posted at the Corcoran City Office and the City’s Website



